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It is long overdue to address climate change in Oregon. Where as the cap and trade bill proposed is not perfect, it is
a beginning in addressing the goals needed by 2050.

Republican Senators decided to abdicate their responsibility of representing Oregonians by walking out and refusing
to find common ground. The opposition perpetrated a campaign of lies and misinformation about the impact of the
Climate Action Program contained within HB2020. This same campaign stimulated irrational fears that the program
would destroy the economy despite an economic analysis on the bill that showed the opposite.

It is time to act responsibly. The cost of action will never be as inexpensive to our pocketbooks or environment as it

is now. | am in support of LC19.





